Ms³A Martland 30 Toogood Lane Wrightington Wigan WN6 9PL

20th October 2015.

Dear Madam,

File No: 804-561 to Bridalway.

I was very surprised the other day when I went riding my horse along Moss Lane to find that the path which I normally cut through onto Mossy Lean Rd Has been blocked off so that no horses can ride through.

I have been informed that this has not been done with the permission of the Council, therefore I would like to object to this as I have rode my horse along that path for the last 35 years. PLEASE USE THIS AS EVIDENCE.

There are not many places for horses to ride safely today, the main roads are very busy also the country lanes are nearly as bad, it is nice to be able to ride off the roads and enjoy the country side.

I hope you will consider leaving the path for both people who want to walk the path and for horse riders.

Yours,

Ms J Martland.

M Brindle Legal Department Lancashire County Council County Hall Preston